
 From
Dr Dillip Kumar Das,
c/o Bijay Mohan Biswal
House no-14,
Malhasahi, Mangalabag, cuttack, Odisha. India
e-mail  ID—dr.dillipdas@gmail.com 
To
The Editor-in –chief
Journal of Nepal Paediatric Society 
Sub- Submission of an article entitled “ Macrodactyly” for publication.
Sir,
	With due respect, I want to state that, I’m here by sending  the manuscript (Macrodactyly)  with authorship criteria & responsibility, financial disclosure, acknowledgement & copyright transfer, as a prerequisite for publication  in the “Journal of Nepal Paediatric Society ”, as an E-mail attachment, for your kind consideration.
With thanks.
			                                                                Sincerely Yours,
				                                                 Dr.Dillip Kumar Das
                                                                                                    Asst. Professor,                                                                                                   
                                                                                                 Department of pediatrics
                                                                         Hi Tech  Medical College, Bhubaneswar, 
                                                                                                        Odisha, India
